GREATER OUACHITA WATER COMPANY
P.O. Box 1257

West Monroe, LA 71294-1257
Phone 318.322.3741
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
February 24, 2021

All GOWC water system boils advisories have been rescinded by the State lab.

February 18, 2021

News Desk,

The following GOWC water systems are under a boil advisory due to weather related issues:

Lakeshore Swartz

GOWC North

South Monroe

West Hwy 80 Ark Rd

